Update on Littig Road Septage Application – November 17, 2011

There is another delay in processing the application to apply septage on property at 15410 Littig Rd. The applicant has told TCEQ that he has hired a new engineering consultant because the engineering consultant he was using was unable to provide all the information TCEQ requested by the already-extended deadline of November 15. TCEQ has therefore granted another extension, to December 15. The original deadline had been September 15.

Assuming the applicant is able to provide the required information by December 15th; TCEQ will review it and then schedule a public meeting. Once the public meeting is scheduled, **we'll need to organize** <u>and</u> <u>make our voices heard again.</u>

It's clear that all the comments from neighborhood residents and other concerned citizens are having an impact. Thank you! Please stay informed –check the PSNA website www.parkspringsna.org and the PSNA Google Group Forum.